
From: Norm Negus   
Sent: May 6, 2011 12:06 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: NNegus letter of comment BE-2011-0063 
  
Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Young S reet,27th. Floor t
P.O.Box 2319 
Toronto,O . n
M4P 1E4  
  
Dear Ms. Walli:  
  
As  time is of the essence, can you please post this on the web site for the Board to consider.  There has only been 2 weeks since we the 
landowners of Haldimand Rd.#20 have received the registered letter from Samsung.  We had no idea about what was about to happen to our 
area.  N  other type of communition has been sent to us, and no one has knocked on our doors. o
Thanks! 
 Norm Negus 
  
Grand Renewable Wind LP 
Samsung 
Subject: BE-2011-0063 
From 
Mr.Norman Negus 

 
 

 
  I address this to the Board on the Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities for Grand 
Renewable Wind LP. 
 I noticed that the applicant has stated that the 230,000 volt overhead power line is to run on the 
North side of Haldimand Rd.#20. On the north side, there are  two counties  North Cayuga and 
Onieda. and on the south side Rainham. In the application to construct the overhead 230,000 volt 
line it will leave the Solar and Windmill Farm  at North Cayuga,  then run west on the north side 
of Haldimand Rd.#20 to the landowner A (Parcel 1)  seeing this property (1138  is on the south 
side of  the road) in Rainham, this would mean the 230,000 volt overhead line must cross the 
road to get to this Transition Station  at Parcel 1. Then run underground  cross #3 highway to get 
to Landowner B (Parcel 2) Rainham on the south of the road  the next Transition Station. Then 
the 230,000 volt overhead line, it must again cross Haldimand Rd.#20  as the final Land owner C 
(parcel3) in on the north side of Haldimand Rd.#20 Onieda. 
Has anyone noticed that this Hamlet of Nelles have businesses close  to the roadway,,, John 
Deere , Armstrong Seed also  a road of residential homes  behind. On the north side of 
Haldimand Rd.#20 a Gas station, Feed lot Armstrong Seed and John Deere property  and other 
businesses. This is a very small area and not a lot of area or straight line for a buried 230,000 line 
700 meters long. 
Furthermore, I have read that the Wind Developer should assume all Liability for accidents, 
injuries and deaths during Construction and Operation of their Wind and Solar Farm. 
  I feel that this Overhead line is 'Way' to close to the roadway, about a car length from the edge 
of the gravel shoulder to the steel posts. 
Thankyou for your attention to this very important matter. 
                                    Norman Negus landowner 
 




